
2/15/22: HIPAA Fact: All computers should be using a firewall to protect against intrusions and 
threats from outside sources.  A firewalls job is to inspect all messages going into the computer 
from the outside and decide, according to predetermined criteria, whether the message should be 
allowed in. If you want to opt out of text message, please call the office at 570-385-2818. 

 
 


